Counseling Department Meeting Minutes

November 4, 2013
1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. in R-112

In attendance: Scurry, Nelson, llarde, Khoo, McLean, Pantell, Zielke

EOPS
Applications are currently being accepted and will be due by Jan 10th.

Centro Latino

There is still room on the bus for students who want to visit SFSU on Wednesday, Nov. 6th. Currently 27
students are signed up and there is space for 49. Marty will not close the application process and will
continue taking students through Wednesday. Students who submitted their applications are receiving a
reminder email today.

Transfer

UCSC was scheduled to have student appointments and do drop ins tomorrow but when Tanya phoned
the students who had appointments, they cancelled. UCSC will do telephone appointments and drop ins
only. The phone number is in the transfer center binder.

DSPS
-DSPS is proposing a new class called Disability and Success. Currently it is being reviewed district wide
by the chairs.

-There is a Math substitution for students with a Math disability under review in the curriculum
committee. A substitution is required by law for students who have a verifiable Math disability.

-In the spring, on a Friday, DSPS will be offering a workshop for instructors on working with students
who have a psychiatric disability (currently about 150 of our students). Psychiatric disabilities are second
only to students with learning disabilities on our campus.

Tanya added that if a student with a Math disability applies to CSU and is denied because they have not
completed the math, the student should contact the DSPS program on that campus and they will
advocate for the student.



